UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA | Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
TWIN CITIES School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27
611 Beacon Street S.E.
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

November 9, 1982

Food and Drug Administration
Room 4~62 -

5600 Fisher's Lane
Rockville, MD., 20857.

Dear Sir/Madam:

This is my personal viewpoint, centrally involved in public health and
cardiovascular diseases, that labelling of sodium, saturated fat and
cholesterol content of foods should be required for all processed
foods, and at the very least on foods with nutrition labelling.

I am acting in my private capacity rather than in my position as a
member of the Nutrition Committee of the American Heart Association.
The opinion of that committee and that association has already been
strongly voiced in this regard.

Sincerely,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
Professor of Medicine
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